
 

 

 
 

Dear SAAFoST Student member, 

 

Do you enjoy meeting other food scientists?  Are you interested in engaging in discussions about the 

future of food? 

Join us at the 2nd Annual Institute of Food Science and Technology Student Association (IFTSA) 

Global Summit. 

  

We are so excited for this year's line-up of speakers, including our keynote address by Mark Lynas, as 

well as experts on science communication, alternative protein sources, and food fraud.  Registration 

is now open, and it is completely FREE to sign up and attend.  Non-IFT members wishing to register 

will be prompted to create a free IFT Learn Online account.  

  

A link to the registration portal, as well as information about the event can be found on the global 

summit website. Students can enjoy the Summit however they choose, but it may also be fun to plan 

a "watch party" with a group.   

  

I hope to see you at this virtual event, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

questions about it.  

All the best, 

 

Matt Teegarden 

IFTSA President 

Ph.D. Student | The Ohio State University 

Department of Food Science & Technology 

2015 Fyffe Ct. Columbus, OH 43210 

e: m.teegarden7@gmail.com 
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